
Dear Helen, 

FRANCIS FERGUSSON 

RIDGE ROAD 

KINGSTON , N . J . 

Nov. 5, 1959 

We're having glossies made of the 
Mamma Noah picture, and also of two pictures 
from Electra. Those may be too dark, but you 
can take a look at them anyway. 

This morning I got some tiny colored 
photos of Marion in a bunch of people, taken 
about a year ago. They are much the best I 
have of Marion, and we'll try to have them 
blown up. If that works in time maybe you'd 
like to see the result. 

The man savs we can have the Noah 
and Electra shots in. a week. We'll send them 
to you as soon as we get them. 

I'm still hoping to see you and 
Paul before Jan. 16, when I fly to PR. 

love to you both 


